
Dear Friends of Saint Charles Caritas, 
  
  

God is love. Thank you Lord Jesus Christ! 

  

It was raining during Caritas Day, January 20 & 21 but we thought that the rain was a 
blessing! 
  

Caritas schedule: 
Caritas Day:  February 18 & 19, Saturday (1 mass) and Sunday 5 masses, the 
nuns and core of volunteers will be at the exit door. Please see them. 100% of your 
donations will be used to buy basic food and basic necessities plus special project for 
the charities that we are helping. We are all volunteers, zero overhead costs and no 
administrative layers. We are helping  children care center (formerly an orphanage), 
home for girls, home for the elderly, contemplative sisters, 3 catechism congregations, 
child care center (preschool), poor children in Barangay 26 (zone 1 to 6) and squatter 
children praying the rosary/feed the children. 

Projects: 

1.) Transportation Allowance for 4 children. These are the students that their families 
are poor and need your help. The students are under the guidance of Sister Babylyn 
Dulfo,. and will monitor their grades. $100 will provide transportation to these 4 children 
for 6.5 weeks, Monday through Friday. Thank you to Ms. S. Martinez did earmarked 
her donation. 
 The following student names, grade levels in high school, and allowances needed are: 
(1.) Ma. Paula J. Narisma  Age: 17, Grade level: 12 Senior High  need Php 240, 
(2) Keane J. Narisma Jr., Age: 15, Grade 9 Junior High School, need Php 
100. (3.) Crislene S. Soner, Age: 16 ,Grade 11 Senior High School need Php 
300.  (4) Crislie S. Soner, Age: 15,Grade level 10, Senior High school, need Php 
200. Total Php 840 = $15.27 per week = $61.08 /month. If you want to support this 
project, you can earmarked your donations.  Please see below a collage of picture of 
students.: 
2.) 1 wheel chair for the Sister 



 

+++++++ 



01/15, Monday row 3 picture 6, the Interfaith Shelter of St. Charles Church by Kevin 
Khuen received the food supplies & etc. These supplies were for the homeless. 8 
brand new blankets were also given by Saint Charles Caritas to the recipients 
including children. 
  

01/21, Sunday. After Caritas Day, food and cleaning supplies were purchased for 
the 4 charity congregations from Tijuana/Ensenada Mexico (pictures row 1 & 
2) Caritas Day lunch for the Sisters). 



 

 



 

Please see below our Caritas core of volunteers, the entire Colina family last 
Saturday, 01/20/2024. Thank you and may God showers your family with many 
blessings graces and good health. 



 
+++++++ 



Food 5 boxes for Charity recipients in Cagayan de Oro island: On January 2024 
the Carmelite Sisters received a box of food for the catechism children. 
Also, 4 boxes of food received, and 21 bag packs  for preschoolers children were 
distributed.  The food items to be shared to  Preschoolers children,  poor children in 
Barangay 26 zone 1 to 6 and to other charities. 



 



 
 
+++++++ 



Please see below donations and disbursements for the month of January 2024. We are 
all volunteers, zero overhead costs and no administrative layers. 100% of your 
donations are used to buy basic food, cleaning supplies and special projects for all the 
charities that we are helping. 
Donations received for the month of  January:   

Saint Charles  Caritas Day in January  $      4,700.50 

Donations dropped off in the church office, via mail -out of town.  $         630.00 

Total  $     5,330.50 

Disbursements for January:   

   **In  Mexico   

*Casa de Cuna Catolica, Children Care Center ages 3 to 5 years old, 

run by the Sisters of Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 $      (494.97) 

*Santa Teresita, home for girls run by Sisters Sacred Heart of Jesus   $      (481.55) 

*(Asilo) Beato Juan Pablo II, home for the elderly 80 years old and 

above, run by the Sisters of St. Margaret of Mary of the Poor 
 $      (481.55) 

* Perpetual Adoration Sisters of the Sacred Sacrament: contemplative 

sisters 
 $      (481.55) 

*Breakfast/ lunch/snacks Caritas Day Sisters (earmarked by donors)   $      (214.51) 

   **In  Philippines     

* Child Development Center Preschooler Children: 2 to 3 times a 

week of fruits and sandwich bread/biscuits, sugar and etc. 

for  January (earmarked by donor) 

 $      (204.34) 

* Barangay 26 zone 1 to 6 for childrens' sandwich bread/snack bars, 

mineral water, ice, sugar and etc. (earmarked by donors) 
 $      (200.76) 

* Toddler's milk for Gabriela, "long distance adopted 

child"  (earmarked by donor) 
 $      (100.00) 

* Daughters of Charity, Stella Maris childrens fomation catechism: 

snacks food and etc. 
 $      (331.60) 

*Daughters' of Our Lady of Divine Love in-house  children cared by 

the Sisters 
 $                   -   

*Teach the Children How to Pray the Rosary/Feed the Children run by 

2 teachers: 4 Sundays for February (catered food and taho, 67 

children) 

 $      (379.00) 

* Canossian Sons of Charity c/o Fr. Jeephy Simbajon: Catechism food 

items for poor children and food shared to Canossian Sisters who run 

an orphanage and special challenged young adults. 

 $                   -   

*LBC  boxes for Cagayan de Oro charities.  $      (360.00) 

   **In San Diego, USA     

*Pastoral Charity Fund of St. Charles Church        $      (500.00) 

*Jim's Project #75, Homeless Help in the South Bay : food, socks and 

hygiene products ( on hold) 
 $                   -   

* Amazon Prime subscription for 1 year to buy  goods for charities  $      (149.77) 

   **Special Project: Mexico   

      
  **Special Projects: Philippines   

   $                   -   



   **Special Project: USA  $                   -   

* Interfaith Shelter of St. Charles Church: food/other supplies for the 

homeless recipients 
 $      (368.35) 

Total  $  (4,747.95) 

Balance this month donations/disbursements  $        582.55 
  
  
 

"...do small things with great love." Saint Mother Teresa of Calcutta 

  
Additional activities and pictures last week and  01/29/2024 Monday, from preschool 
teacher Mai Jinayon "Thank you so much, Saint Charles Caritas, for all the blessings 
received." 
 



 



01/31/2024, Wednesday from Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA, Franciscan Sisters of the 
Atonement ."The Child Development Center were served today the spam with rice for 
their food. Pineapple slices for fruit, chewy snack bars, and gummies candies. There 
were  16 kids present this morning and afternoon but they enjoyed their food. They love 
spam with ketchup. Vitamin gummies were also given. Thank you, Saint 
Charles Caritas. God bless you more." 

From teacher Mai Jinayon. For today's blessings,   thanks you so much Saint 

Charles Caritas. To you ma'am and Sister Babylyn  



 
+++++++ 



02/03/2024,Saturday. From Sister Babylyn, Dulfo, SA of Franciscan Sisters of the 
Atonement. "This morning,  myself, Mimi Galleros, and Dante Jinayon our 
volunteers, did the bread distribution to the children of Osmena Extension. The bread 
was donated to us from the Philippine Food Bank (FB) and Saint Charles Caritas.  The 
FB gave us 4 bags of mix bread. Each bag contains 10 pcs. of bread, meaning 40 pcs 
in all from the food bank, this time only, because there so many organizations wanted to 
get the bread. We have 95 children waiting for me to have some bread to make their 
day happy. We served lemonade juice, bread with Nutella spread, chewy  snack bars, 
and candies. The children were grateful  for the snacks they received this morning. Our 
heartily thank you to Saint Charles Caritas for your kindness and love in sharing your 
blessings with our children here in the Philippines. God bless you more" 



 
+++++++ 



02/04/2024, Sunday, from Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA.  "The giving of hygiene products 
to the Divine Love Order House of Joy Children. Photos of the LBC box  with 
children. The children were grateful for the hygiene products given to them by Saint 
Charles Caritas. Their eyes widen upon seeing the contents of the LBC donated by 
Saint Charles Caritas. Thank you, Saint Charles, for your outreach program and 

generosity towards the less fortunate. May God bless you more " 



 
+++++++ 



From teacher Regine Tesorero and teacher Analiza Yauna. February 4, 2024 
 
"Pray the Rosary Session Report for the Children in the squatter area of 
Paliparan, Cavite. 
 
Have a Blessed Sunday 
"If you have faith, you will receive whatever you pray for." 
-Matthew 21:22- 
*Always think of God, Blessed Mary, and Papa Jesus whenever we pray and always 
encourage their family at home to Pray the Rosary. 
*The opening prayer was led by Teacher Ana.* We advised children to always think of 
Jesus/ Blessed Mother Mary while praying. * Always do a prayer with a heart. 
*We thanked God for all the blessings & love. We thank God for being with us, for His 
guidance and strength in our lives and we thank God for the food that we eat, for the 
knowledge, wisdom & strength, for all the people around us who make our life 
meaningful. We thank God for daily protection, guidance, forgiveness, grace , mercy & 
for being our savior. 
We always pray for the Saint Charles Caritas Family and Donors and for the healing of 
the sick. And to our sponsors, our community  & volunteers for sharing time & blessings 
for the kids. We also hope that everyone will always stay safe and healthy. *We prayed 
for Prince Altasin ( 6 years old), Susan Guenzel, Rich Guenzel, Paul Bell, Victor and 
Lilia Nunez, Janiley Camarista and family, Jiggs Ramos, Norma Gonzalez, the Colina 
family,  Merlyn Baker,  Lim family,  and Saint Charles Caritas, Officers, Volunteers and 
Donors, and Saint Charles Caritas friends who are sick currently. Prayers for your good 
health, peace, and joy. 
*We prayed for Saint Charles Caritas and all officers & volunteers. 
 
*Rented Speaker is not available at the moment, which is why we do ACAPELLA. *We 
sang Kyrie Eleison & Aleluya 
*Mystery for today's Rosary: Sorrowful Mystery: 1st - JR 2nd - Christine Mae 3rd - 
Flordiline 4th - Ikay 5th - KeishaMae 
 
* Activity 1: Sign of the Cross, and What the children learned (Recap and Summary) 
*3 Persona (Father, Son, and the Holy Spirit) 
 
* Children did a conversational prayer wherein they had time for 30s or so to talk to 
Jesus and Blessed Mother Mary, and it was answered by one another. * Blessed the 
food led by Suzane *Children volunteered to arrange chairs  and helped us to clean the 
area before & after the session. 
Assignments: *Pray Rosary at home *Study & Recall the Prayers *Teach your 
family,  friends, and (neighborhood how to pray the rosary *Read your Bible and pray 
every day. *Attend Holy Mass every Sunday 
 
Children and Volunteers Food: *We gave chocolate bars 
* Rice & Chicken Adobo Lemonade Juice, and Taho No. of Children - 56 . No. of 
Volunteers - 3 (Teacher Regine, Teacher Analiza, Mary Jane)" 



 
 



 
+++++++ 



02/04/ 2024, Sunday, from Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA. "These are the beneficiaries of 
the transportation allowance sponsored by Ma'am Sheila. Crislene and Crislie they 
received two weeks of transportation from  February 5 - 9, then 12-16, because they live 
a little bit further. Ma. Paula and Kean they received for the week from February 5-9, 
2024. Thank you, Ma'am Sheila, for your kindness and sponsorship for the allowance 
transportation. The students appreciated your generosity.God bless you more." 



 
+++++++ 



02/04/2024 Sunday, from Sister Rosalind Figues of Carmelite Sisters. Good 
evening. "There were 25 children who attended the rosary session and catechism. 1 
parent, 1 child, one yr old, our collaborators, Loreto Nambong,Jocelyn Umaranand 
myself. hank you very much, Saint Charles Caritas, for your generosity" 



 
+++++++ 



02/04/ 2024, Sunday from Father Jeephy Simbajon, Canossian priest. "Good 
morning, Nay. Hope you are well. Today's Oratorio there were about 40 children, 
together with 4 seminarians, 2 volunteers, and 1 priest. We begin the Oratorio with 
Catechism on the Bible, and then we prayed the rosary. Afterward, the seminarians 
taught the children an action song. For their merienda, we offered them pancake with 
Nutella and additional bread from the food bank, and Tang juice for their drinks. Our 
unending gratitude to Saint Charles Caritas for supporting the Oratorio. God bless  you 

all. " 
 



 

 



God bless us all! 
  

LOVE  is to Will the Good of the Other... Saint Thomas Aquinas 
 

 
02/05/2024 Monday, from Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA of Franciscan Sisters of the 
Atonement. "Good morning, everyone ! The Children of Child Development Center 
were eating the champorado , pineapple, chewy snack bars, and candies donated by 
Saint Charles Caritas. Thank you, Saint Charles Caritas, for your love and support for 
these children. Blessings to all" 
From teacher Mai Jinayon. "Good morning ma'am. These pictures were taken last 

Thursday, 02/01 and today, 02/05. Thank you so much, Saint Charles Caritas .God 

bless you more  " 



 
+++++++ 



02/07/2024, Wednesday. Pancakes and milk were served to the children. 

 



+++++++ 
02/05/2024 Monday,  from Sister Babylyn Dulfo SA. Sister Babylyn visited and 
shared the food for the home for girls and boys. 
Two Centers of the Foundation: 
Calabrian Children's Foundation Inc. Home for girls and Home for boys. 
"The two foundations has a separate addresses. 20 girls plus 3, 1 Canossian Sister and 
2 house parent (helper). 12 boys plus 3, 1 Calabrian priest and 2 brothers. The Director 
of the foundation is Father Ronnie G. Lapara, Poor Servants of Divine Providence 
(PSDP)." 

 
  
02/05/2024 Monday, from Father Ronnie Lapara,"Calabrian Children's Foundation 
Inc. The foundation is just relying on local support of those people coming to the 
foundation. But they were not really that consistent in supporting our activities with 
these neglected, abandoned, and orphaned children. It has been our struggle for many 
years. Getting to know Sister Babylyn,  is really providential for us. I really thank 
God for the possibility of being one of the recipients of Saint Charles Caritas. Thank you 
so much  in helping the poorest of the poor children. We have two centers, one for 
girls and one for boys. We now have 20 girls ages 5 years old to 17 years old. And 
12 boys ages 9 years old to 17 years old." 
02/10/2024 Saturday. "Thank you so much for the sharing of blessings to these less 

fortunate children under our care. The children are grateful..  Thank you Sister 
Babylyn, for recommending our children to receive these nutritious snacks. Our heartfelt 
thanks also to Merlyn Baker and Saint Charles Caritas. Rest assured of our prayers 
together with the children here in the foundation. God bless you all!" 
 



 



 
+++++++ 



02/08/2024 Thursday, from Sister Babylyn Dulfo. "baby Gabriela (long distance 
adopted) received her 3 boxes of milk and 3 packages of diapers. Thank you, Saint 
Charles and Bro. Joe, thank you for your love and support for baby Gabriela . She is 
gaining weight." 



 
+++++++ 



02/10/2024 Saturday, from Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA. "Today, Kean and Ma. Paula 
received their weekly transportation allowances. Thank you, Ma'am Sheila, for  your 
sponsorship to this transportation allowance program. I am grateful for your help to 

these children. God bless you more. " 



 
+++++++ 



02/10/ 2024 Saturday, from Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA. "There were 95 Children of 
Osmena Extension this morning. Before giving the snacks , the children prayed the 
prayer of thanksgiving for the snacks provided to them. They were grateful to Saint 
Charles Caritas for the sandwiches with peanut butter, lemonade juice, chewy snack 
bars, and  candies. Our heartfelt thank you to the donors, sponsors, and  volunteers of 
Saint Charles Caritas. God bless you more." 



 
+++++++ 



02/10/2024 Saturday from Sister Babylyn. "The Carmelite Sisters have their mass 
liturgy and blessings of the grotto. We first did the procession, and then  Monsignor 
Tex Lagrimas, celebrated the  Liturgy. Then  the living Rosary with the children of the 
Catechism. There were 100 people children and adults attending the celebration. 
Grateful to God for the donors who generously helped the sisters finish the grotto of 
Our Lady of Lourdes. Finally, our blessed Mother has a  roof  and a permanent place 
to stay.  Thank you, Saint Charles Caritas, for sponsorship of the spaghetti, cool aid 
juice , peanut butter, and candies. God bless you more. Together, we journey with faith, 

love, and joy. Giving thanks to God for His love and blessings  " 



 
+++++++ 



02/11/ 2024 Sunday from Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA 
"Today, Sister Gabie ( RSM) and myself did the Rosary Evangelization in the Parish 
of Sacred Heart in Bugo, Cagayan De Oro City. Thank you, Rosary Makers, for 

supporting this ministry through Saint Charles Caritas. God bless you more . Also, 
the deaf and mute community from Sacred Parish received sets of rosary from Saints 
Charles Caritas." 



 
+++++++ 



02/11/2024 Sunday from Sister Elsie Nasayao of Our Our Daughters of Charity, 
Stella Maris. "The session started with praying the rosary followed by the novena  in 
honor of our Lady of the Miraculous Medal.  I shared about the season of Lent, after 
which the children  were given team building activity  using the puzzle you sent.  I will be 
having the processing of their experience working in a group next meeting because of 
time constraint. Praying the rosary led by a mother and one of the children leading the 
novena, them children engaging in jigsaw puzzle game by group. 27 children and 14 
mothers were present. We prepared nutella coco sandwiches and juice.They liked the 
juice (lemon very much)" 



 



02/12/2024 Monday, from Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA.  "Fr. Ronnie from Calabrian 
Father's, Sr. Erlie, my friend, and I visited the preschooler Child Development 
Center in Osmena Extension. During lunch, we served the Nido milk , noodles, pears, 
and rice krispies. Thank you, Saint Charles Caritas, for your generosity and help. God 

bless you more  

 



 
 



 
+++++++ 



02/12/2024, Monday from Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA with Sister Julie, Carmelite 
Sister and another friend Sister. "The Calabrian Home for girls and boys (in 
separate locations) received from Saint Charles Caritas these gifts: for girls 2 sacks of 
Rice 25  kilos each, chocolate, raisins and noodles The same food items received by 
home for boys (1 sack of rice) and etc. Sincere gratitude to Saint 
Charles Caritas donors, sponsors, and volunteers for your support for these abandoned, 
neglected girls and boys. Thank you for sharing your blessings with the unfortunate 
children." 

From Father Ronnie Lapara, Calabrian Children Foundation schedule for home 
for boys and girls: 

 "The schedule of the Holy of the Children is every day every 6pm. The schedule of the 
Catechism is every Saturday 2 pm. 
But this coming Saturday, February 10, 2024, the children will have Lenten 
Recollection. Every Sunday, they have a karate kid except 3rd Sunday because every 
3rd Sunday, the children are attending praise and worship with the youth in one of the 
chapel of the parish. 

 The following are the activities of the children: 
1. Holy Rosary: everyday 6 pm 

2. Catechism: 1st, 2nd and 4th Saturday 2 pm 

3. Karate Kid: 1st, 2nd, and 4th Sunday 

4. Every 3rd Sunday 2pm they attend the youth praise and worship 

5. Monday to Friday 4:30 pm Sports 

6. Monday to Friday 7:30 am to 4 pm go to School 

7. Holy Mass :Boys: Saturday 6 am, Sunday 6 am, Girls: Thursday 6 pm, Sunday: 8 am" 



 



02/16/ 2024 Friday, from Fr. Ronnie Lapata, Calabrian Children Foundation , Home 
for Girls (20) and Boys (12), "received 36.99  kilos of chicken, snack bars, and resin 
yogurt. We would like to thank Sister Babylyn, Mrs. Merlyn Baker, and  Benefactors of 
Saint Charles Caritas for  extending your help to the less fortunate and poor children 
under our care."  



 



02/17/2024 Saturday. "Home for girls and boys having lunch: rice, chicken adobo with 
carrots, bell peppers, lemon juice and snack bars donated by Saint Charles The boys 
were praying the Rosary. Boys and girls karate kid activity. Thank you so much, Saint 
Charles Caritas." . 



 



+++++++ 

02/12/2024Tuesday, from Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA "Rosary Evangelization at the 
Sacred Heart Academy School with the principal Sister Gabie Dungog.. The junior 
high school students and  teachers of the said school, in Bugo Cagayan De Oro City, 
would like to say thank you to Rosary Makers, for your love in this ministry. God bless 

you more " 

"The lay ministers of Nazareno Shrine received the Sets of Rosary. Thank you, 
Saint Charles  Caritas." 



 
+++++++ 



02/16/2024 Friday, from Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA "Rosary Evangelization with Fr. 
Roger Almonia" Fr. Roger will distribute the sets of Rosary. 



 
+++++++ 



02/17/2024 Saturday, from Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA. Children in Osmena 
Extension zone 1 to 6. "Our hearts sing with joy as we distribute the sandwiches with 
peanut butter spread, chewy snacks bars, chocolate candies, and lemonade donated by 
Saint Charles Caritas. Once again, thank you so much, Saint Charles Caritas donors, 
sponsors volunteers,and their family, for sharing your blessings with the 100 children. 
May each one of you be ever blessed with abundant blessings. A special thank you 
to Mimi Galleros and Mrs. Gina Narisma volunteered this morning to help me with the 

distribution. A joyful journey in this Lenten season to all.  Some special bread 30 
counts donated by the Philippine food bank." 



 
+++++++ 



02/17/ 2024 Saturday, from Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA. Transportation Allowance 
Program 
"The 4 children received their weekly  transportation allowance . Thanking 
ma'am Shiela for your support and generosity. God bless you more." 



 



 +++++++ 

"February 18, 2023, Sunday 

Children's Pray the Rosary Session Report, squatter area of Paliparan, Cavite. 

 Have a Blessed Sunday  

 *Our session starts at 8:00 am and ends at 9:30 am  

 *Always think of God, Blessed Mary, and Papa Jesus whenever we pray and always 
encourage their family at home to Pray the Rosary. *The opening prayer was led by 
Teacher Regina * We advised children to always think of Jesus/ Blessed Mother Mary 
while praying. * Always do a prayer with a heart. 

 *We thanked God for all the blessings & love. We thank God for being with us, for His 
guidance and strength in our lives and we thank God for the food that we eat, for the 
knowledge, wisdom & strength, for all the people around us who make our life 
meaningful. We thank God for daily protection, guidance, forgiveness, grace , mercy & 
for being our savior. We always pray for the Saint Charles Caritas Family and Donors 
and for the healing of the sick. And to our sponsors, our community  & volunteers for 
sharing time & blessings for the kids. We also hope that everyone will always stay safe 
and healthy. We prayed for Prince Altasin ( 7 years old), Susan Guenzel, Rich Guenzel, 
Paul Bell, Victor and Lilia Nunez, Janiley Camarista and family, Jiggs Ramos, Norma 
Gonzalez, the Colina family,  Merlyn Baker,  Lim family,  and Saint Charles Caritas, 
Officers, Volunteers and Donors, and Saint Charles Caritas friends who are sick 
currently. Prayers for your good health, peace, and joy. We prayed for Saint 
Charles Caritas and all officers & volunteers. *We divide the class into 2 groups (Boys 
and Girls), we also appoint a leader who will lead the group with the help of their 
assistant.  

 *Some of our students did not attend our session today since they are sick.  

 *Mystery for today's Rosary: Glorious Mystery -  JR - Cherelyn - Eunice - Flordelyn - 
Keysha Mae 

 * Activity 1: Sign of the Cross, and What the children learned (Recap and Summary) *3 
Persona (Father, Son, and the Holy Spirit)  * Activity 2: Quiz bee about Pray The 
Rosary *Memorization (Apostles Creed, Our Father, Hail Mary, Glory Be *Question & 
Answer about the Bible. 

 *We gave chocolate bars to children. * Blessed the food led by Christine Mae 

 *Children volunteered to arrange chairs  and helped us to clean the area before & after 
the session Assignments: *Pray Rosary at home *Study & Recall the Prayers *Teach 



your family,  friends, and (neighborhood how to pray the rosary *Read your Bible and 
pray every day. *Attend Holy Mass every Sunday  

 Children and Volunteers Food: * Rice with Pork Giniling, Lemonade, and Taho 

 No. of Children - 45 No. of Volunteers- 3 (Teacher Regine, Teacher Analiza, and Mary 
Jane )" 



 



+++++++ 

0218/2024 Sunday, from Fr. Jeephy Simbajon, Canossian priest. 
"Good morning, Nay. Hope you are well. Today's Oratorio po there were about 30 
children, 4 seminarians, 1 youth animator, and 1 priest. We begin the Oratorio with the 
Rosary, afterwards, a short catechism on Lent, especially about prayer, fasting, and 
almsgiving. Then, the seminarians taught animation songs to the children. For their 
merienda, we offered them pancakes with peanut butter or pancake syrup and nesquik 
for drinks. In the remaining hour, we just let the children play. Thank you, Saint 
Charles Caritas, for the support and care for the children in the Oratorio. God bless you 

all. " 



 



 +++++++ 

02/17/2024 Saturday, from Sister Rosalind Figues, Carmelie Sister. 
"We served bread with nutella, noodles, nesquick, candies, and  snack bars. The new 
attendees were interested in learning how to pray the rosary. Thank you very much for 
your unending support" 



 



02/19/2024 Sunday from Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA of Franciscan Sisters of the 
Atonement."Rosary Evangelization from the Nazarene Shrine lay ministries" 

 

"Blessing of the Rosary in Santo Nino Chapel in Lapasan Cagayan De Oro City. The 
Rosaries distribution to the Sacristan and the Faithful." 



 



From Sister Babylyn. "Hello everyone, the Child Development Center today received 
the krispies rice, chewy snack bars, and pineapple fruit donated by Saint 
Charles Caritas. Thank you, Saint Charles Caritas, for your loving support. God  bless 

you more. " 
"LOVE  Sending love to all our donors and volunteers of Saint Charles Caritas. From all 

of us Children of the Child Development Center. " 



 



02/23/2024 Friday, from Sister Babylyn. Good morning, everyone ! Today, the Child 
Development Center Children are having noodles, pears, peanut butter biscuits, 
chocolates, and vitamins. The children love the vitamin gummies.These items are 
donated by  Saint Charles Caritas. Thank you, Saint Charles Caritas donors 
and  volunteers, for your Love and support for these little ones. God bless you more. 
We are grateful for your help." 



 



02/22/2024 Thursday, from Sister Babylyn with teacher Mai. "During the purchasing 
of the coloring books, two types of sets were purchased:  "Alphabet" coloring books cost 
Php 20.00, and the other were coloring books "Numbers" for Php 35.00 . We purchased 
42 PCs in each set. One guide book for the school year 2024 for Teacher Mai cost Php 
45.00. Thank you, Mrs. Lorena Dominguez and Family for your generosity . God 

bless you more.  Thank you, Saint Charles Caritas, for your support." 

02/23/24 Friday, from Sister Babylyn with teacher Mai.. "Distribution of the 
coloring books two sets: one is Alphabet and Numerical ( numbers). Our sincere 
gratitude to Ma'am Lorena Dominguez for donating these coloring books to the 
Children of Development Center. God bless you more, Ma'am Dominguez, your 
generosity is well appreciated by all of us here on Barangay 26. God Blessings to you 

and your family. ️" 



 



02/23/2024 Friday,from Sister Babylyn. "Child development Center activity today 
visiting the Barangay Hall. The Barangay staff presented themselves to the children. 
Their role and responsibilities as community staff. The children were interested and 
interacted during the visitation. Thank you to all collaborators and parents. Special 
thank you to Ma'am Mai Jinayon for the enjoyable tour of the children to the Barangay 
Hall. The collaboration of both parents and volunteers made this activity successful. 
Thank you, everyone. God bless you all." 



 



02/24/2024 Saturday, from Sister Babylyn. "Hello,  everyone photos taken during the 
distribution of sandwiches with Nutella, lemonade, chewy snack bars, and chocolate. 
Thank you,  Saint Charles Caritas, for your generous love to the children of Osmena 
Extension. Blessings to all of you donors, volunteers. Special thank you to Ate Merlyn 
Baker for her support, guidance, and endeavors to help the less fortunate. To Mimi 

Galleros, our active volunteer, thank you so much. " 



 



02/25/ 2024 Sunday, from Sister Babylyn. "Our heartfelt thank you to Ms. Sheila for 
providing students transportation allowance. God bless you and your family." 
 



 
From teacher Regine Tesorero and teacher Analiza Yauna 



"February 25, 2024, Sunday 
Pray the Rosary Session Report for the Children in the squatter area of Paliparan, 
Cavite. Have a Blessed Sunday 

"If you have faith, you will receive whatever you pray for." 
-Matthew 21:22- 
*Always think of God, Blessed Mary, and Papa Jesus whenever we pray and always 
encourage their family at home to Pray the Rosary. * We advised children to always 
think of Jesus/ Blessed Mother Mary while praying. * Always do a prayer with a heart. 
*We thanked God for all the blessings & love. 
We thank God for being with us, for His guidance and strength in our lives and we thank 
God for the food that we eat, for the knowledge, wisdom & strength, for all the people 
around us who make our life meaningful. 
We thank God for daily protection, guidance, forgiveness, grace , mercy & for being our 
savior. 
We always pray for the Saint Charles Caritas Family and Donors and for the healing of 
the sick. And to our sponsors, our community  & volunteers for sharing time & blessings 
for the kids. We also hope that everyone will always stay safe and healthy. 
*We sang Kyrie Eleison & Aleluya *Mystery for today's Rosary: Joyful Mystery, 1st - JR, 
2nd - Flordiline, 3rd - Glyde & Bojie, 4th - Kenneth & Buboy, 5th - KeishaMae 
* Children did a conversational prayer wherein they had time for 30s or so to talk to 
Jesus and Blessed Mother Mary, and it was answered by one another. 
* Blessed the food led by Buboy Children and Volunteers Food: 
* Rice & Sausage & Egg Lemonade Juice, and Taho. *We gave chocolate bars 
No. of Children - 59 No. of Volunteers - 3 (Teacher Regine, Teacher Analiza, Mary 
Jane)" 



 



 



 

02/24/ 2024 Saturday, from Fr. Jeephy Simbajon, Canossian missionary priest, 
Sons of Charity. "Good morning, "po Nay". Today's Oratorio po there were about 21 
children, 4 seminarians, and 1 youth volunteer. The Oratorio began with the Rosary led 
by the children. Afterwards, we had a short catechism on Lent, and then we allowed the 
children to play. For their merienda, we offered them biscuits with nutella/peanut butter 
and nesquik for the drinks. Thank you very much, Saint Charles Caritas, for the 
merienda of the children. Rest assured of our prayers. God bless." 

 



 



From Fr. Ronnie Lapara, Calabrian missionary priest, Calabrian Foundation, 
homes for girls and boys. "These are the activities: 

February 24,2024 
1. 10:30am Holy Mass for the birthday celebrant of the month of February and Mass 
also for the intention of the benefactors, including Saint Charles Caritas 
2. Birthday "salo salo" or agape 
3. Catechesis 
4. Sports clinic for boys and girls 
Food served: 
Country Lemonade and Soft & Chewy Granola Bars 
5. February 25,2024, Sunday 
8am: Holy Masa 
2pm: Karate Kid 
5:30pm: Holy Rosary 
Food served: Nutella with slice bread, cooked soft drinks, chicken with vegetables 

The children are so grateful to the benefactors of Saint Charles Caritas, and rest 
assured of their prayers for all those sharing their blessings through Saint 
Charles Caritas. God bless you all!" 



 



02/24/ 2024 Saturday, from Sr. Rosalind Figues, Carmelite Sister.  "Good morning. 
There were 11 children who attended the rosary session and catechesis. After 
catechism, they played and had snacks. We served macaroni soap, bread, chocolate, 
and candies. 1 kid with disability,1 lay collaborator, and one sister were present. Thank 
you for your continued support, Saint Charles and team. God bless us all!" 



 
  



God bless us all and thank you! 

 
Sincerely, 

Merlyn Baker and Team 

Saint Charles Caritas 
Imperial Beach/South San Diego 
990 Saturn Blvd. 
San Diego, CA 92154 
tel# land line (619) 428-0199 
saintfrancis2001@aol.com 
http://saintcharles.org/st-charles-caritas/ 
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